8/2/2018 Mail - PublicComment@sandovalcountynm.gov

Qil and Gas

Kathy Barrett <kbarr67507@aol.com>

Tue 7/31/2018 6:21 AM

To:Public Comment <PublicComment@sandovalcountynm.gov>;

Commissioners, please wait until all reports have been presented to make any decisions regarding drilling and or exploration.
Please wait until you have the CWG ordinance

draft until any decisions are made. There is so much at stake regarding our environment! Thanks for your work and
consideration. Kathy Barrett.

Sent from my iPhone

https://mail.sandovalcountynm.gov/owa/PublicComment@sandovalcountynm.gov/?offline=disabled#path=/mail
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